
LVES PTO General Meeting 

 April 11, 2018  

In Attendance: 

• Kristi Cobb 

• Candice Colson 

• Cristy Densman 

• Tammy Kaminski 

• Chasity Hill 

• Christina Trahan 

• Beth Dean 

• Christine Johnson 

• Megan Nichols 

• Kendra Baggett, Librarian 

• Lauren Ignomirello, Fourth Grade Teacher’ 

• Brent Shelton, Assistant Principal 

• Kathy Ball, Principal 

 

Meeting was called to order by President Densman at 4:00 pm. Agenda items for discussion 

included:  Reptile Ruckus 2018, Treasurer’s Report, 2018-2019 PTO Board Member Elections, 2017-

2018 PTO year in review.  

Reptile Ruckus: 

Reptile Ruckus report was provided by VP of Events Candice Colson. Ruckus will take place on April 

27 from 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. (4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. for exceptional education). Wristbands will be 

$5 for children ages 3 and up. There will be multiple food vendors, inflatables, pie in the face, 

ponies, silent auction, cake walk and misc. games. The Spring Hill Fire Department and Police 

Deptartment will be on hand with their vehicles for the kids to enjoy touring. The PTO urges 

everyone to share the Ruckus event via Facebook. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer’s Report by Kristi Cobb including review of cash flow, budget, and assets. Reports for the 

year presented. The PTO account is at Regions Bank; account number is on file. Accounts will remain 

on file with Treasurer.  

2018-2019 PTO Board Member Elections:  

The PTO held elections for Officer positions for the 2018-2019 school year. All positions open were 

unopposed.  Motion made by President Densman to elect the following individuals to the board: 



Cristy Densman - President, Kristi Cobb - Treasurer, Christina Trahan - VP of Volunteers, Megan 

Nichols - VP of Events, Beth Dean - Membership Secretary, and Christine Johnson - Recording 

Secretary. Motion approved; All in favor. Congratulations to our new and returning officers. 

 

      2016-2017 PTO Year in Review: 

The PTO has been able to provide multiple items, host events, and contribute volunteers to the LVES 

community in various capacities. President Densman highlighted a few of the things we proudly 

contributed in the 2017-2018 calendar year such as:  

• School supply kits  

• Hosting Back to School Bash 

• Paying School Fees for those that participated in Invest 

• Host Kindergarten Tissue and Tears event 

• PTO bought student agendas for all students grades 3-5 

• Run the LVES school store (staff, buy goodies) 

• Provided Teacher Appreciation Lunches every other month 

• Provided volunteers to cut loot and redemption tickets 

• Purchased 2 Chrome Book carts with 30 books per cart 

• Fulfilled teacher wish lists 

• Hosted Family picnic 

• Hosted Trunk or Treat 

• Hosted Reptile Ruckus 

• Helped staff volunteers in the library during the summer 

• Maintenance of landscaping for the center island in front of the school 

• Replaced playground toys 

• Recruited volunteers for Field Day and Beautification Day 

• Rented inflatable obstacle course for Field Day 

• Purchased a balloon arch for 5th grade promotions and other school use 

• Purchased Back to School gifts for staff 

• Providing snacks for the upcoming Student of The Month Celebration 

• Expanded the basketball court on the playgroup with funding for additional goal 

• Organized multiple Spirit Nights 

• Purchased filtered water bottle fillers to be installed at water fountains 

• Approved spending additional funds to fix the mud problem on the playground  

 

Motion to adjourn by Cristy Densman, seconded by Candice Colson. All were in favor and PTO general 

meeting was adjourned at 4:23 pm. 

 


